
Fairhaven’s  “Our  Lady  of
Angels Feast” cancels due to
Coronavirus concerns
“‎It is with a sad heart as I send out this post to notify the
public that the Our Lady of Angels Feast in Fairhaven which is
held on Labor Day weekend will be canceled due to COVID-19.

Our main concern is the well being of our members and patrons,
this  year  would  have  been  our  90th  anniversary,  we  will
celebrate the 90th next year and it will be bigger and better.

Till then please stay safe and healthy, can’t wait to see you
all there in 2021, with Love club President John Barbosa.”
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